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COUNTY OF ERIE 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND PLANNING 

DIVISION OF SEWERAGE MANAGEMENT 
 

    MEMORANDUM     
 
 

TO:  DAVID C. MILLAR, P.E., Secretary, ECSD 3 Board of Managers   

FROM: BETH M. PFALZER, Administrative Assistant 

DATE:  April 5, 2024 

SUBJECT: ECSD 3 Board of Managers – Approval for Enforcement Hearing 

 

Please present at your next Board of Managers meeting the attached list of property owners that are 
in one of the following categories and require an Enforcement Hearing:  
 
1) Have not completed a house inspection. 
 
2) Have not corrected a violation found during their house inspection. 
 
The Division of Sewerage Management is recommending an Enforcement Hearing for the attached 
list.  Should you have any questions, please contact me at 858-6144 or beth.pfalzer@erie.gov. 
 
 

MOVED BY:        

SECONDED BY:        

APPROVED/DISAPPROVED:     

DATE:        
 
 
 
             
      David C. Millar, P.E. 
      SECRETARY 

 
 
 
Encl. 
cc: 3.2.2.I&I 
 






